Our salmon and steelhead runs continue to diminish due to multiple reasons (urban development, logging, sea lions, commercial
fishing, climate change.) We need to do more to help Mother Nature and increase the production runs of salmon and steelhead.
There is a clear economic benefit to having a sport fishery not just for locals but for tourism. We don’t want to become like
Washington where they close the rivers constantly due to low returns and years of mis-management. Please support this bill and
implement it as quickly as possible.

Thank you
-shane



